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Supercheap Auto Racing adds stopping power with  
Bendix Tickford Racing – Bendix Partners Supercheap Auto Racing

*Bendix brake components are appropriate for the purpose intended and if installed by qualified 
staff, to the vehicle manufacturer’s specifications, can be used in logbook servicing. 
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Put your foot down with confidence™
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At next week’s Superloop Adelaide 500, 
the No. 55 Supercheap Auto Ford Mustang 
driven by Chaz Mostert will feature a notable 
new partner, with the addition of brake 
manufacturer Bendix to the 2019 racer.

Bendix joins the Supercheap Auto Racing 
entry with placement on the front guards 
of Car 55, which Mostert races into the 
2019 season next weekend. The braking 
specialists’ arrangement comes thanks to its 
blooming relationship with Supercheap Auto, 
which this year enters its 22nd season of 
involvement in the Virgin Australia Supercars 
Championship.

“We at Bendix are extremely proud to 
partner with Supercheap Auto Racing in the 
upcoming Supercars season,” said George 
Kyriakopoulos, CEO of Bendix. “We have 
thoroughly enjoyed our relationship with 
Supercheap Auto, and it is very exciting 
to be a part of this extremely professional 
racing team”. 

“Bendix offers a braking product that allows 
you to ‘put your foot down with confidence™ 
and there is no doubt that Chaz will be doing 
a lot of that as he heads for the podium in 
2019” George said.

Supercheap Auto managing director 
Chris Wilesmith is also pleased with the 
partnership that aligns Australia’s leading 
automotive friction material manufacturer 
with Australia’s premier motorsport category.

“We are delighted to bring Bendix aboard 
the Supercheap Auto Racing Ford for the 
2019 season,” Wilesmith said. “Bendix is 
a tremendous partner of Supercheap Auto, 
and of course produces high-performance 
braking products. It is only natural to pair 
them with the high-performance industry of 
auto racing, particularly Tickford Racing and 
the Supercars Championship.” 

Mostert enters the 2019 season 
optimistic, having finished the 
previous campaign with a 
string of top five and top 
ten finishes, including a 
dominating win on the 
streets of Gold Coast in 
October.

“Supercheap Auto has 
so many great trade partners 
who have supported us the past 
several years, and it’s great to add 
Bendix to the fold. They’re very excited 

to be a part of the team, and really we 
appreciate that enthusiasm. It’s been a good 
start to the year, and hopefully we’ll share 
plenty of success together in 2019.”

Tickford Racing will take to the circuit February 
14 at Phillip Island for a preseason test with 
its four team-prepared Mustang Supercars, 
ahead of the 2019 season opening Adelaide 
500, February 28 – March 3.


